
Appendix A 

 
Clerk’s Report to Haigh Parish Council 
21 May 2018 
 
Merchant Navy Day 
The Council have again been asked to promote Merchant Navy Day, which will be in September. 
 
Correspondence 
I have not so far received any replies to the correspondence sent after the meeting in April. 
 
Application for Treeworks at Property in Copperas Lane 
The Council was consulted about the proposed treeworks in Copperas Lane, but has so far not 
been informed of the decision that was made.  
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